
GraceKids
WELCOME BACK

-No advanced registration needed
-Upon arrival at church, please visit the check-in station in the lobby to

print nametags for children who will attend classes
 

-Masks must be worn at all times
during class
-Children will be dismissed to go to
class before the sermon begins

-Plugging In classes will be held
upstairs
-Pick up children at the conclusion
of the service

-Masks must be worn at all times in
during class (ages 3 and older) 
-Children may be dropped off
upstairs for playtime, Bible stories,
songs and games at the start of the
service
-Pick up children at the conclusion
of the service

8:30am and 10:30am   Charging Up & Plugging In

0-5 year olds 1st-6th graders

Out of consideration for the church family, please monitor your family for
signs of illness before attending GraceKids programs and stay home if you
are ill.

Until June 20, all participants (teachers and students) in GraceKids activities
are required to wear masks if they are 3 and older during classes.  

Toys and playrooms are sanitized and toys are rotated to ensure
cleanliness.

Hand sanitizer is available for use in all children's ministry areas.

When you arrive at a GraceKids program, please make sure your child has
used the restroom before dropping them off.

Presently, we are not serving any snacks during GraceKids programming. 
 Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle labeled with their name.

It is our sincere desire that your family will find a comfortable way to
worship at Grace Bible Church!

Covid-19 Protocols


